
 

 

It took hundreds of thousands of years for the world population to grow to 

1 billion – then in just another 200 years or so, it grew sevenfold. In 2011, 
the global population reached the 7 billion mark, it stands at almost 7.9 

billion in 2021, and it's expected to grow to around 8.5 billion in 2030, 9.7 

billion in 2050, and 10.9 billion in 2100. 
 

“For humanity to progress, people must be counted, wherever they are and 

whoever they are – in all their diversity,” Dr. Natalia Kanem, Executive 

Director of UNFPA, has said. “To end inequality, to find and grow peace 
and prosperity, to weave more threads of hope, the world needs to do more 

for inclusion.” 
 

To that end, as we mark World Population Day this year, the importance 
of collecting inclusive data – counting everyone, everywhere, as they are – 

takes the spotlight.  
 

Commerce Club celebrates World Population Day on 11th July 2024. 
Members of the club gave information on the rapidly growing population, 

its causes, effects and need to control the population growth. 
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